
 

Oroville Civil Service 
Monday, September 26, 2022  
 
Meeting called to order at 4:33 pm by Chairman Joe King. 
 
Present:  Commissioners Joe King, Mike Sibley, & Tasha Shaw 
Secretary, Chief-Examiner: Emily Finsen 
Others present: Chief Langford 
Absent: N/A 
 
     Approval of the August 22, 2022 regular meeting minutes. Motion by Mike to approve the minutes as 
read; second by Joe, motion passed. 
 

No scheduled appearances. 
 
Finsen stated that the City Council approved Tasha’s request to fill the vacant position. Commission 

then welcomed her. 
 
There was brief discussion from Chief Langford about conducting a Sergeant’s Exam in the beginning 

of the new year. Discussion was tabled for a later date. 
 
Tasha had questions regarding potential rule updates; Finsen agreed that the Commission review a 

comparison with the City of Aberdeen’s Civil Service rules to discuss at next meeting. 
 
Next Regular Civil Service meeting to be held Monday, October 24, 2022. 
 
As there being no further business, motion by Joe to adjourn the meeting at 5:00 pm, second by 

Mike; motion carried. 
 
 

Approval of Minutes:             ______________________________________ 
    Joe King, Chairman 
 
   ______________________________________ 
    Mike Sibley, Vice-Chairman 

 
     ______________________________________ 

    Shaw, Tasha 
Submitted by: 
Emily Finsen 


